
OPEN LETTER TO SCOTT STRINGER
Below is the text of a letter
that  Catholic  League  president
Bill  Donohue  wrote  to  Scott
Stringer, the Manhattan Borough
President and candidate for New
York City Controller:

Hon. Scott Stringer:

The Daily News reports today that in 1996 you voted against
withdrawing the tax-exempt status of Zymurgy, an organization
affiliated with the North American Man/Boy Love Association
(NAMBLA).  When  Zymurgy  filed  papers  in  1994  seeking  this
status, it said it wanted to “foster, promote and advance
greater knowledge and understanding of human sexuality….” Gov.
Mario  Cuomo  granted  the  group  its  non-profit  status;  he
assumed the stated intention was sincere. It was not.

When  you  voted  against  pulling  the  tax-exempt  status  of
Zymurgy, you already knew that its real goal was to promote
child rape, yet you did so anyway. Were it not for Attorney
General Dennis Vacco, who persevered on appeal to deny the
child molesting activists their tax-free status, they might
still be in business.

Your spokeswoman, Audrey Gelman, said you voted the way you
did for constitutional reasons. No one believes you. There is
no constitutional imperative allowing an organized band of
child rapists not to pay taxes. Moreover, were the lawmakers
who  disagreed  with  you,  which  was  most  of  them,  acting
unconstitutionally? You need to educate us.

The motto of NAMBLA/Zymurgy is, “Eight Is Too Late.” That’s
right—if a kid hasn’t been violated by age eight, it’s not
worth the effort. This is the group you defended. We need a
complete and honest response: Why did you side with them? We
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will blanket the Catholic community with this release, and we
will disseminate your response, if you have one.

 Contact Stringer: bp@manhattanbp.org
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